
ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, GovernorSTATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN NESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO. CA 94102-3298

December 22,2010

Julie Fitch, Director 
Energy Division
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Re: Energy Efficiency Evaluation Report for the 2009 Bridge Funding Period, Request for Extension 
of Time

Dear Ms. Fitch:

By your letter of December 22,2010, the Energy Division requests a 14-day extension of time to 
complete the Energy Efficiency Evaluation Report for the 2009 Bridge Funding Period. Decision 10­
04-029 directed Energy Division to complete this report by December 31,2010. 1 am informed that 
following prior Commission directives, Energy Division issued the draft report on November 10, 2010, 
held a webinar on the draft on November 22, and solicited parties5 comments by December 10, 2010. 
Energy Division requests that it be allowed to issue the report by January 14,2011.

The Energy Division believes this extension is needed to properly review and respond to parties’ 
comments related to the energy savings estimates presented in the draft report, and re-run the analytical 
tools used to derive the results in response to those comments.

The Energy Division’s request for a 14-day extension of time to issue the Energy Efficiency 
Evaluation Report for the 2009 Bridge Funding Period is granted. All parties to A08-07-021 shall be 
notified that this request for extension of time has been granted. Notification may be done by email.

Sincerely,,.;;
A

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director
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